
NORFED REPORT: VOL. 1. NO.7 DECEMBER 1999

Aloha and Welcome,
I am happy to say that there are no urgent warnings or assaults on NORFED at this time. Now with 
only a few days remaining of the year, the millennium, I just wanted to thank you for your assistance 
with NORFED and wish you a Happy Millennium. 

Barring Y2K and the government’s totalitarian grab for power, with the Lord willing and if the creek 
don’t rise, NORFED will be here until America is returned to value – one dollar at a time.

Wishing you the very best.

God Save the Country
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